
K227AN, Lynd, MN (Fac. Id. 139168) 

Silent STA Justification 

 

On March 30, 2023, an ice storm caused a total shut down of the K227AN site, and it is believed 

that the antenna is damaged and will have to be replaced.  UNWSP will soon be able to evaluate 

the extent of damage, and will then undertake to consider the long-term viability of this station as 

it considers repair costs.  As a result, the station requests authority to remain silent for 180 days 

until such time as an evaluation can be completed and options considered.  


